FLOWER POLICY (September 2020)

Sanctuary Flowers

- Individuals are responsible for ordering sanctuary flowers based on the information given to the church secretary who is responsible for including dedication information in the Sunday bulletin.
- Flowers will remain in the sanctuary until the conclusion of the morning worship service. Individuals that purchased the flowers are responsible for removing the flowers.

Flowers for Hospital Members

- Flowers will not be sent from the church to members during hospitalizations. (voted and approved by church via 2006 budget)
- Sunday School classes or groups can develop their own policies for hospitalization flowers/gifts.

Flowers for Bereaved Members

- Flowers will be sent in the event of the death of a church member or member's spouse, child, or parent. In lieu of flowers, a designated memorial will be given if requested by family.
- Church secretary will orders flowers or send money to the designated memorial.